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PROPOSALS FOR IMPLEMENTING THE RECOMMENDATIONS

CONTAINED IN THE REPORT OF THE SPECIAL WORKING GROUP TO REFLECT
 ON THE WORKINGS OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS WITH A VIEW TO STRENGTHENING THE INTER-AMERICAN HUMAN RIGHTS SYSTEM
/
(Presented by the State of Guatemala)

Government of Guatemala
Permanent Mission of Guatemala


Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Organization of American States

M12-OEA-F.9.2.1 No. 1232-2012

NOTE VERBALE


The Permanent Mission of Guatemala presents its compliments to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and encloses herewith the observations of the State of Guatemala on the recommendations of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights with a View to Strengthening the Inter-American Human Rights System – ANNEX I, prepared by the presidential committee on coordination of the policy of the executive branch in human rights (COPREDEH)

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala is grateful for the attention in this matter and avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the Permanent Council the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

November 1, 2012

To the Honorable

Chair

Permanent Council

Organization of American States (OAS)

Washington, D.C.

ANNEX

Link to: 
Proposals for implementing the recommendations of the Working Group 

(Available in Spanish)
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�.	The Permanent Council documents on this reflection process are available at: �HYPERLINK "http://www.oas.org/consejo/Reflexion.asp"��http://www.oas.org/consejo/Reflexion.asp�
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